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DEVELOPMENT GORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Pres’@dy%@xmﬂi
DATE: June 23, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0128
City Streets — Closing — 2 10-foot Alleys

The Baltimore Development Corporation is pleased to support City Council Bill 08-0128.
The purpose of the Bill is to condemn and close (1) a 10-foot alley laid out in the rear of the
property known as No. 2320/2340 N. Calvert Street and (2) a 10-foot alley laid out in the rear of
the properties known as Nos. 111 and 113 E. 24th Street. The condemnation and closure of these
alleys will provide off-street surface parking related to the future development of an apartment
building in the Barclay neighborhood.
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